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9th June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the first busy week of Term 6 (there are several more coming
up!).

Dates for Next Week:

Saturday 10t June: Denton Community Challenge 1.00-5.00pm

Monday 12t to Friday 16t: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check

Tuesday 13th: NSPCC assembly, followed by workshops for Year 5&6 (further details in a
separate letter)

Wednesday 14t: Key Stage 1 Dodgeball Day (further details below); District Sports
(11.00am-2.00pm)

Thursday 15th: Octopus Class Assembly; Nursery and Reception trip to Drusilla’s; Year
3&4 trip to Groombridge

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Key Stage One Dodgeball Day

All Key Stage One pupils (Years 1&2) will enjoy a Dodgeball Day on Wednesday 14ih
June run by Coach. Please dress in your best dodgeball sports gear and bring in £1 for
FADS.

Parent Governors

Please see a separate letter regarding parent governors here at Denton. If you have
any interest or just want to ask a few questions, please feel free to speak to me any
time.

| hope you all enjoy a delightful weekend — see you at Denton Community Challenge!

Yours sincere(v,‘,/k/\‘

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




